
   

 

   

 

 

Bee Project 
Backyard Bees, started by Janet Andrews in Orange County, is an organization that promotes 

rescuing hives and giving them a new and protected home. Our Year of Service this month is 

focused on bee preservation and doing our part in supporting pollination.  
 

Wednesday, April 30th, 4:30pm–5:30pm; zoom event 

$5 each OC Girl Scout*; all ages 

 

 
• GSOC Year of Service patch, with April tab 

• Informative guest speaker who will talk about beekeeping!  

• Take Action to help save bees in your community 

 

 

* $10 each for Girl Scouts registered in councils outside of Orange County. 

Girl Scouts of Orange County would like to thank Janet Andrews with Backyard Bees and all volunteers & girls 

for supporting Year of Service. Thank you! 


